IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER
ESTE INFORME CONTIENE INFORMACION MUY IMPORTANTE SOBRE SU AGUA DE

BEBER. TRADUZCALO O HABLE CON ALGUIEN QUE LO ENTIENDA BEIN.

Monitoring Requirements Not Met for 
Aqua Pennsylvania, Inc. Eagle Rock PWS ID# PA3540070
Our water system violated a drinking water standard during April, 2011. Even though this is not an emergency, as our customer you have a right to know what happened and what we did to correct this situation.

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (PADEP) enacted a new requirement in April, 2011 for systems using ground water sources that serve more than 500 people. The new regulations require that specified disinfection residual levels be maintained and the daily minimum levels be reported at the end of each month. The Eagle Rock well stations have continuous chlorine monitors which alarm to ensure adequate disinfection. However, during the month of April, 2011 one component of our data collection equipment failed to record the chlorine readings. 
What should I do?
There is nothing you need to do at this time. You may drink the water. This is not an emergency. If it had been, you would have been notified immediately.
What happened? What was done?
During the month of April, 2011 we were required to continuously monitor and record the daily minimum chlorine residual.  Although we did continuously monitor the chlorine residual, we were not able to report the daily minimum value for each day of the month due to technical issues with our data collection equipment.  
We are rectifying the issues with our data collection equipment and expect to be able to report the required daily minimum chlorine values going forward to be in compliance with this new Pennsylvania requirement. 
For more information, please contact Aqua’s Customer Service at 1.877.987.2783.

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may  not have received this notice directly(for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.
This notice is being sent to you by Aqua Pennsylvania.
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